
STAFF REPORT 

 

 

SUBJECT: 

  

Shade Structures at Splashville Water Park 

DEPARTMENT: Parks and Leisure/Aquatics 

STAFF CONTACT:  Daron Trussell, Director 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff requests Council approve the purchase of new shade structures for Splashville Water Park not to exceed 
$30,000.  

BACKGROUND: 

The existing shade structures are torn in areas and outdated.  

FISCAL IMPACT SUMMARY: 

These items are budgeted from account no. 01-507-54140. 

ALTERNATIVES: 

The existing material on the shade structures will continue to deteriorate and make the pool look messy and 

outdated. The material will eventually break free from the structure and could be a potential hazard. 


